STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE oF THE GOVERNOR

Roy Coorer
GOVERNOR

March 15, 2017

The Honorable William Bencini, Mayor
City of High Point

136 Northpoint Avenue

High Point, North Carolina 27261

Dear Mayor Bencini:

I am pleased to announce that the North Carolina Parks and Recreation
Authority has approved a matching grant in the amount of $194,344 from the
Connect NC Bond for the Oak Hollow Marina and Sailboat Point Accessibility
Enhancements project. Thank you for your efforts to make the City of High Point
and our state a better place to live. Your project will help ensure that all people,
including children and veterans with disabilities, can enjoy amazing recreation
opportunities.

Mr. Neal Lewis, Chairman of the Parks and Recreation Authority, will contact
you with his congratulations as well as information about how to begin the project.

We look forward to assisting you in meeting the parks and recreation needs
in your community.

With kind regards, I am

Very truly yours,

Roy Coaoper

cc: Neal Lewis, Chairman, Parks and Recreation Authority
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